Mogherini informs Dacic of EU readiness to help strengthen OSCE Special Monitoring Mission to Ukraine
Friday, 27 February 2015.
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The OSCE Chairman-in-Office, First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of
the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic in today’s telephone conversation with EU High

Representative for Foreign Affairs and Security Policy Federica Mogherini discussed the
situation in Ukraine.

Dacic informed Mogherini about the efforts being made by the OSCE to resolve the crisis, while
Mogherini expressed readiness of the EU to help strengthen the OSCE Special Monitoring
Mission (SMM) to Ukraine. It was agreed that the OSCE Chairman-in-Office and the EU’s
External Action Head would regularly exchange information on the developments in Ukraine.




